SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH EVENING COLLGE
(University of Delhi)

11™ February, 2022

IMPORTANT NOTICE

This is for the information of all the students of the College
that the offline classes for all the undergraduate courses
shall begin w.e.f. 17t February, 2022 in terms of

University of Delhi Notification No. Estap.II(i)/330/COVID-
19/M/2020 dated 9* February, 2022 (attached below). All
the students are required to go through the notification of

the University of Delhi and follow the instructions as
mentioned therein.
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(Prof. Sudhir Kumar Sinha)
Offg. Principal
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